
TEMPLE CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
Minutes of Public Meeting, October 10, 2011 

 

Attendees: Honey Hastings, Bruce Kantner, Sean Radcliffe, Dave Repak. 
      Absent: Eric Foley (at college), Lincoln Geiger, John Kieley  

Opening at 6:05 pm  

Minutes of the September 12th meeting were approved. 
Review of payment of bills and reimbursements: Bruce will check with Debbie (and John) 
about payments of Monadnock Conservancy bill and NHACC dues. 
Legal status of Helen Davis Property: Bruce will check with Lincoln about Lincoln’s work on 
this task. 
Ongoing work on possible easements: Bruce will ask John to report on this at next meeting. 
Conservation Strategies Workshop: Thursday, Nov. 17, 7:00-9:00 pm at the Harris Center.    
A very useful forum for landowners, town officials, and others interested in protecting open 
space. Co-sponsored by Monadnock Conservancy, UNH Coop Extension, & Harris Center. 
Solar hot water project: Honey reported that the Temple Economical Energy Committee is 
now working on funding for a cooperative effort among area towns to install solar hot water 
heating.  
Temple Driveway Plowing Cooperative: Honey reported that the Board of the new TDPC is 
actively recruiting members and is being well received by residents. An important goal is to 
conserve energy and reduce carbon emmissions by plowing driveways grouped according to 
neighborhoods. 
Meeting ended at 6:20 pm.  
Next meeting on Monday, November 14th at 6:00 PM.  
Minutes submitted by Bruce Kantner     Italics above indicate tasks to be done or motions. 
 
 
 
 
 


